
 
 
 
For immediate release:  May 24, 2010 
 
Contact:  Sonya Heard, office manager, (503) 316-6690 or 
                 Allison Barrows, dog shelter manager, (503) 566-6984 
 

Donations Needed for Rummage Sale to Benefit Marion County Dog Shelter 
 
Doing some spring cleaning? If you’ve got new or gently-used items in your home, consider 
helping out our homeless dogs by donating them to the Rummage Sale fundraiser benefitting the 
Marion County Dog Shelter.  
 
Beginning May 26th you may drop-off donations Monday – Saturday between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
at the dog shelter located at 3550 Aumsville Hwy SE in Salem. Donation receipts are available 
upon request. 
 
Furniture, appliances, household items, sporting goods, bicycles, books, toys, electronic games, 
clothing, antiques and collector items are good items to donate says Sonya Heard, office manager 
and coordinator for the rummage sale. While all donations are appreciated, we request that 
donated items be clean and in working condition.  
 
For larger items such as appliances or furniture, please call in advance to arrange a drop off time 
and location.  
 
The Marion County Dog Shelter Rummage Sale will be held on Saturday, July 24 at the Marion 
County Public Works at 5155 Silverton Road NE in Salem. Sale hours are 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
 
All proceeds benefit homeless dogs at the Marion County Dog Shelter.  
 
For more information or to volunteer, please contact Sonya Heard at (503) 566-6966 or by email 
at sheard@co.marion.or.us. 
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